
Not able to get online. . . Checks are accepted in the parish office, please write
iGiveCatholic in the memo line.  Our Lady of Peace is grateful for your
prayerful consideration of support during this difficult time.  Questions, call
the office  at 833-7701.

Participate in #iGiveCatholic by supporting Our Lady of Peace
Parish on #GivingTuesday, December 1!  iGiveOLP day has been
designated as November 21st in honor of the Blessed Mother and
patron of Our Lady of Peace.

It's as easy as ...

Give early!  Advanced giving runs November 16-30.
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